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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

DPNR-STX CHANGES COMMERCIAL CATCH REPORT  
DROP BOX LOCATION  

Commissioner Jean-Pierre L. Oriol of the Department of Planning and Natural Resources 
announces on behalf of the Division of Fish and Wildlife (DFW) that the Commercial Catch 
Report (CCR) drop box located at Gallows Bay Marine has been relocated to the boat ramp 
at Altona Lagoon due to the closure of the store.  
 
The Division reminds all commercial fishers that they must submit their commercial 
catch reports monthly in order to renew their fishing license. Commercial Catch Reports 
can be submitted at any of the drop box locations around the island or at the DFW office 
in Mars Hill. 
 

 
 

For more information or questions, please contact the Division of Fish and Wildlife at 
DFWelectronic@usiv.onmicrosoft.com or 340-773-1082 (STX Office).  
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